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Dear Chairman Weisz and members of the House Human Services Committee, 
  
I am writing as a citizen and believe HB1200 is beneficial legislation.  An 
experimental vaccine required for any kind of admission should have not even 
been a situation.  Usually, experimental medications are limited to a small 
population group in case their effects are unexpectedly adverse.  As a society, 
we have erred in some sort of unnecessary panic.  HB1200 will help get this error 
back on track and encourage a more scientific and thorough approach to the 
Covid question.  
  
Please give HB1200 a Do Pass. 
  
Thank you, 
  
 
Doug Sharbono 
1708 9th St S 
Fargo, ND 58103 


